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Dec 2014 
Upcoming Events/Important Notices 

1 January, New Years Day Frozen Fly, Club Field 
19 January, Club Meeting, Mark Twain Hobby 
16 February, Club Meeting, Mark Twain Hobby 

Articles, pictures, and tech notes for publishing in the Carrier Wave are always appreciated. 
Please submit articles a week and a half before the meetings. Send pictures, preferably in JPEG 
format, in separate files from text files. Text should be in MS Word format, simple text file 
format, or some format that MS Word can read.  



Phantom Flyers R/C Club 
November 17, 2014 Meeting Minutes 

The meeting was called to order by the Club President, Ed White shortly after 7:00pm. There were 11 
members in attendance. The meeting was held at Mark Twain Hobby Shop. 
Secretary’s Report 
The October 2014 Meeting Minutes were approved.  
Treasurer’s Report 
Six checks were deposited. Money was received from the Pattern Contest. The Treasurer’s Report was 
approved 
Field Manager’s Report 

  The mowing season is over. Hooray! 
  The oil filer was found loose on the green mower and the X-Mark. The dip stick was also found 

loose 
  The blades were changed on the X-Mark and the spare set is being sharpened 
  New blades have been purchased for the green mower 
  The X-Mark is now in storage 
  Rob Musmem has offered to raise the container for a couple hundred dollars. The container is 

apparently sinking. 
Activities Report 

  The annual Christmas Party is scheduled for December 6 at La Chavez. Ed White will send out a 
Flyer. 

  The New Years Day snow fly was discussed 
  Harold Weaver is likely heading to Florida so we will need a representative for the GLSMA 

meetings. 
  Indoor flying was discussed. They only had five flyers at the last showing. Chili Night is this 

Thursday 
Officer Elections 
All 2014 Club Officers will retain their positions for year 2015. The positions are as follows: 
President – Ed White 
Vice President – Herb Johnson 
Secretary – Jim West 
Treasurer – Jim Greenwood 
The Board of Director Positions are summarized below. 
Board of Director – Ed White  2015 through 2016                      
Board of Director – Mitch Galatioto  2015 through 2016            
Board of Director – Dave Evans 2014 through 2015                   
Board of Director – Dan Sundman  2014 through 2015               
New Business 
The Jefferson City indoor fly-in is scheduled for Saturday, November 22.  Ed, Larry and Bill said they 
will attend. 
Meeting was adjourned. (did not get the time) 

jjw 12/08/2014 



GSLMA Meeting -Wednesday, November 5th, 2014 
Location: Grand Glaize Library Branch 
Notes by: Jeffrey C. Young 
Meeting called to order: 7:06pm 
Roll Call. 
October minutes read. Motion, second, and passed. 
Treasures Report: 
BB: $20,467.80 
Total Deposits: $546.00 
Total Debits: $140.00 
Debit Port Potty: $80.00 
Debit Room Reservation: $60.00 
EB: $20,873.80 
Motion, second, and passed. 
Buder Park Permits: 
Permits 2014 10/01/14 to 10/31/14: 
Permits 2014 YTD: 238 
Permits 2015 10/01/2014 to 10/31/2014: 10 
Updated Extravaganza Report: 
Pilot fees: $420.00 
Raffle: $110.00 
Lions Club: $115.00 
Total Income: $645.00 
Debit wash station and ADA: $225.00 
Debit Ball Field Reservation: $720.00 
Debit Balsa Gliders: $61.24 
Debit Mailing Expenses: $70.40 
Total Debits: $1076.64 
Total Loss: $431.64 

Old Business: 
None. 

New Business: 
Nominations: Larry Barnes nominated Vice Chair. Current board nominated: Lance T. Treasurer/
Historian, Tony V. Vice Chair, Jeff Y. Secretary, Don W. Webmaster. Buder flyers to have a voice 
for those who do not belong to a club -form a Buder Flyers club as an example and join the club 
and then those flyers who do not belong to a club can have a voice. All Buder flyers currently 
can attend and voice opinion at meeting -all welcome. Possibly look at Facebook Page. Having 
some issues with a park ranger. John wrote letter to Tom Ott about the situation with Ranger. 
Ranger cannot be reassigned. Chief had conversation with said Ranger. Chief has been down 
to field several times. Conversations with Chief have been very positive. Chief asked her to be 
more cordial. Buder flyers need to also be cordial with said Ranger. Buder flyers -please let 
GSLMA Board members know of any situations. 

Status of CL overlay -none at this time. No response on CL parking.  Archery did get new 
parking area. 



Meeting closed 8:00pm 

G.S.L.M.A. 
Treasurer Report for December 1, 2014 

Beginning balance as 10/31/2014 20,873.80 
Total Deposits for 11/01/14 to 11/30/14 
Permits 272.00 
210.00 
482.00 
Debits for 11/01/14 to 11/30/14 
Mickey K's-Toilet Check#843 -80.00 
-80.00 
Ending balance as of 11/30/14 date 21,275.80 

Total 2014 permits YTD 238 
Total 2015 permits issued from 11/01/14 to 11/30/14 15 
Total 2015 permits YTD 25 

Lance Thompson-Treasurer 

Flying Permit Application is available on www.gslma.com 



Christmas Party 
9 Dec 2014 

We had a pretty good 
turnout for the annual 
Christmas Party.  The party 
was a t Los Chavez 
Mexican restaurant on 
Veteran’s Memorial 
Parkway.   

The food and service were 
good, I can personally attest 
to how delicious the fried 
ice cream is, and the 
friendship even better. 

Club Pres gave out Flight 
Every Month awards and 
thanked all of the club 
officers and volunteers for 
all they have done during 
the year.  It’s been a good 
year, hopefully 2015 will be 
even better! 



Saturday, February 7, 2015

The Pavilion at John Knox Village
520 NW Murray Rd., Lee’s Summit
Take Highway 50 East off of I-470
Exit West on NW Chipman Rd
Immediate Left on NW Murray Rd
Pavilion Marque will announce Sway and Shop

Vendor Registration Form
Name ___________________________________
Address _________________________________
City/State/Zip _____________________________
Phone ____—_____ — _________
Email __________________ @ ______________

Last date for Pre-Registration–Jan 16, 2015
All table locations will be assigned by KCRC

One Vendor Admission for each 4’ table

  Tables Wanted                           Qt.       Price
 ❏ 4 Foot Table                          ____     $20.00
 ❏ 8 Foot Table                          ____     $25.00
 ❏ Additional Vendor Admission  ___       $5.00

Vendor    1. ________________ 2._________________
 Badges  3._________________4._________________
              5. ________________ 6. _________________

Midgraph 10/13

Map to the Pavilion at
John Knox VillageAt The

John Knox

Pavilion

Mail Registration Form and Fee to:
 Duane Hulen
 KCRC Swap-N-Shop
 1020 SE 11th
 Lee’s Summit, MO 64081
 Pre-Registration is Recommended
 Tables sell out fast!
 Questions? Call Duane at 
816.516.4526 or
 drhulen@sbcglobal.net

Admission $5.00
    Kids Under 12 Free
  Concessions Available

Hours: 9 A.M.– 3 P.M.
RC Planes-Boats-Helicopters-Cars  

                Buy-Sell-Trade

 Walk-up Registration begins 8 A.M 
Vendor setup at 8 A.M.     

   Doors Open to Buyers at 9 A.M.

Please Consider 
Friday Evening Setup

Pavilion will be open for 
setup at 5:00 P.M. and will 

be secure over night.

Same GreatPlace asLast Year!


